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 Sheriff Matt Haley is requesting the public’s assistance in reference to a missing 6-year-
old female, Graceland Vick.  

On April 13, 2024, Harrison County Deputies responded to the area of F Taylor Road and Saucier
Fairley Road in reference to missing 6-year-old female, Graceland Vick.  Graceland’s family advised that 
she went outside to play in the front yard at approximately 12 p.m. and was missing from the yard shortly 
after.  Graceland is a white female, about 4 feet tall, has short blonde hair and brown eyes.  Graceland 
was last seen wearing a white shirt, pink shorts, and no shoes.  Graceland responds to the names 
Graceland and Gracie. 

Harrison County Sheriff’s Office is searching the area with ATV’s, the helicopter, and on foot.  
Acadian Medical, Harrison County Fire, and Gulf Coast Rescue are also on scene assisting with the 
search for Graceland.  If anyone has any information, please contact the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office 
at 228-897-1364.  
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